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	President’s “Pluckings”
Greetings tea lovers!  
And, welcome to the first issue of the US League of Tea Grower’s quarterly newsletter.  You are invited to take a look at its interesting and various offerings.  As you know, the League promotes, grows, and processes tea.  We provide the opportunity for hands-on education in growing tea from seed to cup.  WE LOVE TEA!  
If you like what you see, then share us with others and recruit someone to join our USLTG!  


[image: ]
A Tea Recipe
“Cold Brew”
1 tsp your favorite loose leaf tea (Yummy!).
8 oz. of filtered water.
Place water and tea in a container.  Cover it with a lid (or plastic wrap).  Place it in refrigerator over-night.  The next morning strain and enjoy drinking your cold brew tea!  

	From Seed to Cup
Newsletter of the US League of Tea Growers

“It’s Always Tea Time!”
-Lewis Carroll, Alice in Wonderland-
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USLTG visits Transcend Nursery near Independence, Louisiana. (Photo courtesy of Nursery Owner Buddy Lee)
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League members enjoy processing Mississippi grown tea. (Photos courtesy of League President Mark Adams)
The League had a great time at its recent Spring Meeting near Brookhaven, Mississippi.  Many thanks go to Jason McDonald and Tim Gipson for their teaching, tea plucking, and processing at their Great Mississippi Tea Company.  
The three-day event, April 13th to 16th, hosted several tea-field plucking times, trainings for processing green and black teas, the League’s annual business meeting, opportunity to meet new members, hearing tea experts talks, continuous discussions about tea, much laugher, drinking tea, and enjoying one another.  The League also toured Transcend Nursery and Fleur De Lis Tea Company both in Louisiana.  


		Contact Us

United States League of Tea Growers©
www.usteagrowers.com
President, Mark Adams
mark@januarysix.com
Social Media Director, Fanchion Kenady
fanchionk@gmail.com

Tea Fun Photo:
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“Tea lovers plucking in the freezing Mississippi rain”!

If you have an idea, photo(s), and/or article, for the “From Seed to Cup” Newsletter please contact the League President or Social Media Director at their above emails.  NEW EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
At its recent spring meeting, the USLTG elected new officers to its Executive Committee.  Congratulations!  Your 2018-2019 Exec. Com. is:
President- Mark Adams (Katy, TX)
Vice President- Will Aley (Washington, NC)
Treasurer- Janice Adams (Katy, TX)
Secretary- Angela McDonald (Eugene, OR)
Social Media Director- Fanchion Kenady (Arlington, TX)



Publication deadline is 6 PM (CST) on the 20th day of the month prior to month of issuance.  Next issue:  September, 2018. (Deadline:  Aug. 20th)

© 2018 USLTG, all rights reserved.
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	Interview with Fleur De Lis Tea
In preparation for this inaugural edition of “From Seed to Cup” Newsletter, League President Mark Adams interviewed Fleur De Lis Tea Company founder and owner David Barron.  Fleur De Lis is located near Amite, Louisiana.  Here is a portion of that discussion.

USLTG:  Tells us about Fleur De Lis Tea Company:  when did you begin the Company, how big is your tea growing operation, how many tea plants to you currently have, what is your plan for tea in the future.

Barron:  Planting at Fleur De Lis began in October 2017; currently I have 900 plants, and another 150 in the nursery raised from seeds from my plants some of which I will share with neighbors and members.  I expect to clear more land this year to triple the number plants in production, and I’m in the design stages of a tea house and processing facility.

USLTG:  What’s the best part about growing tea?

Barron:  I love working in the garden but the best thing is the camaraderie of the fellow growers and enthusiast that I have met.

USLTG:  What is one of the challenges in growing tea?

Barron:  For me, deciding on the type of irrigation was the most challenging. At planting I did not have access to a well so I had to substitute pond water which presents several concerns.

USLTG:  What one suggestion would you make for novices beginning to grow tea (in pots, in the back yard, and/or in a tea field)?

Barron:  Enjoy the experience.  There is plenty of helpful advice available for whatever level you plan to start.  Have fun and share all you learn.
[bookmark: _GoBack]UPCOMING EVENTS-  1)  The USLTG membership recruitment “Meet and Greet” at the World Tea Expo, Las Vegas, NV, Convention Center, Rm S226, is on June 12th (4-5:30 PM).  All Expo attenders are invited.  2)  The Texas chapter of the USLTG will host its organizational meeting at The Cultured Cup, 5 PM on July 21st [13731 Omega Rd. Dallas, 75244].  Everyone is invited (bring a friend).  3)  Watch for information about the USLTG’s 2019 annual meeting in Eugene, Oregon.  
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